
Follow-Up on Your Preventive Care Visit 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to follow up on your recent 

preventive care visit at [Dental Practice Name] on [Date of Visit]. 

During your appointment, our team performed a thorough examination and cleaning. We are 

pleased to inform you that your oral health is in good condition, and we appreciate your 

commitment to maintaining your dental hygiene. 

As part of our follow-up, we would like to remind you of the following: 

• Continue practicing good oral hygiene--brush at least twice a day and floss daily. 

• Schedule your next preventive visit in [insert time frame]. 

• If you experience any discomfort or have questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

us. 

Thank you for choosing [Dental Practice Name]. We look forward to seeing you at your next 

appointment! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Dental Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


